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I'm writing to strongly oppose LD1423. 
Packaging producers should be footing the bill for their wasteful tactics, not the 
consumer. This bill is simply an effort by those very producers to create loop holes, 
delays and exemptions. 
Policy makers and advocates have worked long and hard on developing a well 
thought out EPR bill for the state of Maine.  We should not let producers delay or 
weaken it any further. 


